
                   
 STATEMENT OF MTA SECRETARY 
 
 PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

PROPOSED CHANGES TO MTA BUS SERVICE OPERATING IN THE 
SAN GABRIEL VALLEY SERVICE SECTOR 

 
 
THE NOTICE OF INTENT TO HOLD PUBLIC HEARING WAS 

PUBLISHED IN THE DAILY NEWS, SAN GABRIEL DAILY 

BULLETIN, SAN GABRIEL VALLEY TRIBUNE, LA OPINION, 

LA WATTS, AND RAFU SHIMPO. 

  

 

AFFIDAVITS OF PUBLICATION ARE FILED WITH THE MTA 

SECRETARY AND ARE AVAILABLE IN THE SECRETARY'S 

OFFICE FOR REVIEW. 

 

THIS CONCLUDES MY REPORT.       

   

 


